
 
Blocplay to Resume Trading  

 

TORONTO, October 4, 2018 /CNW/ - Blocplay Entertainment Inc. (CSE: PLAY) (“Blocplay” or the 

“Company”) is pleased to announce trading of shares on the Canadian Stock Exchange will resume 

October 4, 2018 under the symbol PLAY.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Jon Gill 

Blocplay Entertainment Inc. 

Tel: 416-722-1166 

Email: gill.blocplay@gmail.com 

Forward-Looking Information 

Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking information that involve 

substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. This forward-looking information is subject to 

numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of the Company, including, but 

not limited to, the impact of general economic conditions, industry conditions, failure to enter into a 

definitive agreement and complete the Acquisition, and dependence upon regulatory approvals. Readers 

are cautioned that the assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered 

reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not 

be placed on forward-looking information. The parties undertake no obligation to update forward-looking 

information except as otherwise may be required by applicable securities law. 
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